
 

 

 
 

 

Blackpool SENDIASS have commissioned a course to help  

parents / carers of children with additional needs or 

disabilities to support their children as they return to 

school after the COVID-19 Lockdown 

 
The course will have 1 evening Zoom session each  

week for 3 weeks and will include topics on: 

 

 Working with your child's school 

 Sharing your Lockdown experience 

 Individual tasks to complete between sessions 

 Signposting to useful resources and services  
 

To find out more or to book a place email  

Lucy and Joan at Trinitysnap17@gmail.com  
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